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Pete Jordan 
 

 
 
N/A 
 
Object to Proposal 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Since the start of this process, I believe that pretty much every valid point (of which 
there are many) has been expressed multiple times as to why granting planning 
permission, and effectively erasing a vital part of local green belt in a much loved 
area of Hertfordshire, would result in a negative outcome. The planning decision to 
refuse all previous applications and appeals has been the correct outcome for the 
local area, its residents, the wider community, and moralistically.  
 
Whilst it seems that the applicant is not going to give up, probably due to pure 
stubbornness, and a well-known historical dislike of many people in the area where 
they once resided, I ask that you do not succumb to the pressure of such tactics and 
have faith in your original decision of turning down what is obviously not a planning 
scheme that will add any benefit to anybody other that of the applicant.  
 
Locally, we will have to live with the consequences of such a decision forever, and 
you will have seven further planning applications that will have to go through the 
same rigmarole and scrutiny, and will no doubt be objected by dozens and dozens of 
people who understand why the concept of building on this parcel of land will never 
be a good idea.  
 
I trust you will make the right decision. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
P Jordan 




